
MARSH GIBBON PARISH COUNCIL: BULLETIN 14 (December 2017) 
 

Message to residents from AVDC 
  
Due to the forecast of extremely low temperatures overnight, we anticipate that icy and snow-
blocked roads are likely to make our recycling and waste collections dangerous. 
  
For this reason, we've reluctantly decided to cancel collections on Tuesday 12 December, and 
to make the following changes to our normal collection schedule: 
  
·         Tuesday’s collections will be collected on Wednesday 
·         Wednesday’s collections will be collected on Thursday 
·         Thursday’s collections will be collected on Friday 
·         Friday’s collections will be collected on Saturday 
  
It's very rare that we have to make changes like these but, in the current extreme weather 
conditions, public and staff safety must remain our priority. 
  
Please note, there’s a possibility that should the weather get worse, there’s a chance we may have 
to revise these changes again but we are hopeful that we’ll be able to make the collections as 
detailed above.  
  
We apologise for any inconvenience. 
Kate Brewster 
Senior Communications and Marketing Officer 
Aylesbury Vale District Council 
  
Best wishes, Ian Metherell  
ipmetherell@btinternet.com  
07778 145011  
01869 277620 
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